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Subject: Second Downtown

From: Brenda Millett  
Sent: Tuesday, April 15, 2025 11:01 AM 
To: Planning <Planning@a2gov.org> 
Subject: Second Downtown 

Dear Planning Commission Members: 

Given the current chaos in Washington, would developing a second downtown with constantly 
fluctuating costs to development be prudent? Furthermore, isn't a 300,000 dollar bond placed on the 
citizens of Ann Arbor foolhardy in a time of great economic uncertainty? Isn't it likely the developer will go 
bankrupt much like the developer at the site of The George did? Think of General  
Motors. Please don't add to the ongoing chaos. 

Sincerely, 
Brenda Millett 


